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9th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Following on from the successes of previous movie nights in school, we will be holding a Roald Dahl 
themed film night on Tuesday 13th September after school. 
 
This event will be an opportunity for pupils to get together and enjoy some classic films with their 
friends. Tickets will be available on ParentPay for just £3 per child which includes a drink and some 
popcorn to enjoy whilst watching a film. Please note that paper tickets will not be issued - once 
payment has been made names will be added to the event register. 
 
Children who attend the event will be registered after school by a member of staff and taken to the film 
of their choice for a 3:30pm start. If they wish to, they may bring a cosy cushion or blanket to make their 
experience more luxurious, although please keep these to a sensible size as they will need to be kept in 
school throughout the day. 
 
There will be a choice of 3 Roald Dahl films on show: Matilda, Charlie and the Chocolate Factory or BFG. 
You will need to specify on ParentPay in the notes section which film they would like to watch so we can 
allocate appropriate rooms. Permission to attend the event will be accepted as permission to watch the 
chosen film if it has a rating of PG. Running times for the films can be seen below, as can pick-up times 
for each option. All children MUST be collected from this event from the lower playground; failure to do 
so at the given time may result in children not being permitted to attend future events. 
 
Option 1 - Matilda - PG - Run time (1hr34mins) Pick up at 5:10pm 
Option 2 – Charlie and the Chocolate Factory - PG - Run time (1hr55mins) Pick up at 5:30pm 
Option 3 – BFG - PG - Run time (1hr57mins) Pick up at 5:30pm 
 
We hope to see lots of you there! 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Hunton 
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